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Figure 1 Manhole Construction - Deep Excavations 

 

Figure 2 Footpath Construction Works  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 2 Road Construction Works 

Figure 3 Footpath Construction Works Figure 4 Pedestrian Crossing Silloge Rd 
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                       IMAGES OF PROPOSED FINAL LAYOUT       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The project team will provide an update at tonight’s (4th October) 

Safer Ballymun Community Safety Forum at Trinity Comprehensive, 

Ballymun Rd at 7pm; all are welcome to attend. 
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CONSTRUCTION SITE SAFETY  
 

 CONSTRUCTION SITES ARE EXTREMELY DANGEROUS ENVIRONMENTS AND CHILDREN SHOULD BE KEPT 

AWAY FROM THEM.   

 PARENTS SHOULD SPEAK TO CHILDREN ABOUT THE DANGERS OF ENTERING CONSTRUCTION SITES 

 CONSTRUCTION SITE DANGERS SUCH AS DEEP EXCAVATIONS, HEAVY PLANT AND MACHINERY 

OPERATIONS & ELECTRICAL SERVICES ALL PRESENT RISKS TO PEOPLE AND ESPECIALLY CHILDREN 

 AS WE APPROACH HALLOWEEN CHILDREN SHOULD BE DISCOURAGED FROM ATTEMPTING TO ENTER 

THE SILLOGE CONSTRUCTION SITE  

 DAMAGED FENCING CAN PERMIT SMALL CHILDREN TO ACCESS THE SITE AND ANY DAMAGED FENCING 

SHOULD BE REPORTED TO THE PROJECT LIAISON OFFICE, SITE SECURITY OR THE GARDAÍ IMMEDIATELY  

 FURTHER INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE AT:  
HTTPS://WWW.DUBLINCITY.IE/RESIDENTIAL/TRANSPORTATION/ROADS-AND-TRAFFIC-PROJECTS/SILLOGUE-INFRASTRUCTURE-SCHEME 

 

 


